
The OFPA is excited to bring back the Silent Auction and hope you will help us make it a success! 

The OFPA has been around for more than 60 years and with the commitment from those associated 
with the Canadian food industry, we have accomplished so much. Our organization strives to bring food 
safety professionals together through a common forum that allows our members to exchange ideas and 
information, make connections and build contacts. We help strengthen the food industry by offering 
annual student scholarships to students pursuing an education in food safety and recognize outstanding 
achievements and contributions of food safety professionals through monetary honorariums.   

The OFPA Silent Auction is an important part of the Spring Technical Meeting and Clive Kingsbury 
Competition; proceeds help to keep the OFPA in operation and allow the association to continue to 
support and strengthen the food industry through its many initiatives.   

We ask that you please consider supporting the silent auction by donating gift certificates, merchandise, 
services, event tickets, etc.  In exchange, your company name and coordinates will be included in the 
description of the item on the Silent Auction table.   

Thank you for considering our request and supporting the OFPA! 

 

 

 


